
Can I add an account to my Purchase Order (PO) at any point during the year? 

Yes. For organizations with multiple concurrent POs, Four Points will need to know which PO to bill 

against or if a new PO is being established. For organizations with a single PO, accounts can be created 

without notifying Four Points. If a new account does not bill to the single PO, Four Points will need to be 

notified to assist with billing.   

There are multiple ways to create new AWS accounts. If you need assistance creating an account, please 

contact I2_AWS_FPT@4points.com. 
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